
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/21/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 03 JUNE 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
We hope you had a delightful summer break, filled with joyful moments and cherished memories. We 
are absolutely thrilled to announce that the wait is finally over! As the curtains rise on a new chapter, 
we are excited to welcome you back to school on the 6th of June 2023, marking the beginning of a 
spectacular academic year - 2023-24. 
 
We eagerly look forward to welcoming all our students back to school. We sincerely hope that the 
vacation has provided you with the necessary rest and rejuvenation, and that you are ready to embark 
on a new and exciting academic journey. 
 
Please take note of the following important points for the reopening: 
Date and Time: 6th June 2023, from 08:00 am to 12:00 pm. 
Students should report to school by 07:50 am. 
 
Holiday homework should be submitted to class teachers by the 10th of June 2023 in a handmade 
folder. 
 
Students are expected to be in full school uniform on all school days unless otherwise specified. Kindly 
note that on Mondays and Fridays, students are required to wear their sports uniform, while on the 
remaining days, the regular school uniform should be worn. We kindly request that the uniform is 
clean, neat, and adheres to the school's dress code policy. 
 
For short breaks and lunch, please bring healthy food, and it is compulsory to have a table mat. Proper 
grooming is essential, so please ensure that haircuts are tidy, with no hair falling on the forehead. Girls 
with long hair should tie them up. Additionally, the student and parent info page of the diary should be 
filled with formal pictures. A student picture in uniform is a must. 
 
In an effort to promote sustainability, we encourage you to avoid using plastic containers and 
instead use non-plastic tiffins, bottles, and boxes. 
 
Students are requested to come prepared with the necessary stationery and supplies as per the 
requirements communicated by their respective teachers. 



 

If anyone celebrated their birthday during the vacation, they may bring plants on the 5th of June for 
plantation. 
 
We are genuinely excited about the upcoming academic year and all the opportunities it holds for our 
students. We assure you that our dedicated team of teachers and staff is committed to providing a 
supportive and enriching learning environment for each and every student. 
 
We kindly request parents and guardians to stay updated with school communication channels for any 
further updates or important announcements. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school office during working 
hours. We are here to assist you and ensure a smooth transition as we resume classes. 
Once again, we extend our warmest welcome back to school. We wish you a successful and rewarding 
academic year ahead. 
 
Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


